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Join Us for Community Conversations
on the Future of Waste Reduction in
Fort Collins

The City of Fort Collins is embarking on developing
a waste reduction and recycling plan to evaluate
the merits, prospects, and potential of pursuing
a "Road to Zero Waste” approach, and we need
input from residents, businesses, non-profits, and
service providers.

Please drop in, enjoy some refreshments, and take
in presentations by City staff, Zero Waste
Associates, and local businesses.

fcgov.com/ZeroWaste

ersation!

How Can We Reduce
and Reuse?

Tues, June 11, 2013
Drop-in 4:30-6:30 p.m.
Presentations run

from 5-5:45 p.m.
Community Room

215 North Mason Street

What’s the Latest

on Recycling?

Wed, June 12, 2013
Drop-in 10 a.m.-1:30 p.m.
Presentations run from
10:30-11:15 a.m.
Community Room

215 North Mason Street
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